
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Report of the Austrian Melges24 Class Association 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
As everywhere 2020 was a very challenging year for sailing activities. 
At the beginning of the season all Yard Clubs were locked due to Covid-19 and sailing 
came back to the lakes in May/June. Travel restrictions also had an impact on our 
activities. 
 
Nevertheless, we could organize 2 regattas at Wolfgangsee and Attersee. 
Attersee was clearly the highlight of the season with 14 boats on the starting line > 8 
boats from Austria, 5 boats from Germany, 1 boat from Italy. 
 
This year we had 8 boats actively racing and we expect a further positive development 
of the class in Austria. 
 
We keep moving and sailing… 
 
Best regards, 
Michael 
 
 
 
Salzburg, 3 November 2020 
 
 
 
Michael Schineis 
Chairman 
Austrian Melges24 Class Association 


